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First United Methodist Church 
Special Governance Board Meeting (In-Person) 

November 14, 2022 
 

Members Present: Perry Brown, Pastor Duane Carlisle, Anna Clark, Craig Dobbins, 
Reid Hochstetler, Mike Johnson, and Stu Kline  
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm. Pastor Duane provided an opening 
devotional.  
Meeting Agenda  

• Final review of church sign plans 
• Review of Charge Conference report 
• Review of Declaration of Candidacy for Ordained Ministry from Kory Pritchett  

Church Sign – Stu Kline 

Stu, serving and a messenger for Suzie, distributed copies of the final sign rendering 
and the signage proposal from Huston Electric. These documents are attached. There 
was concern expressed that while lighted at night the dark green used for “United 
Methodist Church” may not be visible in the dark. The question was asked if it should be 
white. After a brief discussion, the Governance Board decided to use dark green, as 
designed. It was moved and seconded to install the sign as designed. The motion 
passed unanimously.   

Charge Conference report – Pastor Duane 

The 2022 report has been prepared and submitted to the District Superintendent. In 
addition to usual items, this year’s report contained our policy regarding procedures for 
ministry to people identified as sex offenders. If any one is interested in reviewing the 
report, contact Pastor Duane.  

Declaration of Candidacy for Ordained Ministry - Kory Pritchett  

This review was conducted by the Governance Board in its role as the Staff/Parish 
Relations Committee. The review was guided by a set of questions provided by the 
United Methodist Church of Indiana. Other topics were also covered. At the end of the 
discussion with Kory, it was moved and seconded that the Staff/Parish Relations 
Committee of the First United Methodist Church in West Lafayette, IN support the 
Candidacy for Ordained Ministry from Kory Pritchett. The motion passed 
unanimously. 

Everyone wished Kory the best on his journey. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:34 pm. 

Submitted by Craig Dobbins, Secretary  
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